
 

 

USC Cricket Club Welcomes Overseas 
Player/Coach Ethan Walsh for 2024/25 Season 
 

 
 
 
USC Cricket Club is pleased to announce that it has secured the 
services of Kempton Cricket Club’s Ethan Walsh for the 2024/25 
season. Ethan is a qualified ECB Level 2 coach and will be 
responsible for coaching and mentoring our junior playing group 
from U/11 through to U/17’s. 
 
Ethan is also a talented left arm spinner and will contribute 
significantly to the depth and quality of our senior playing group. 
 
We look forward to welcoming Ethan to our club when he arrives on 
the Sunshine Coast in late September. 


